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February 15, 2021
Dear Sisters and Brothers,

Once again, due to the Covid-19 virus pandemic, we are at the crossroads of having to make very difficult decisions regarding our Annual Grand Chapter Session, but the health and safety of our members is our first concern.
The “Blessings of God” Session scheduled for June 10-13, 2021, at the Macon Centreplex in Macon, Georgia is CANCELLED.

Our Grand Session will be held on June 12, 2021, at the Yaarab Temple, Atlanta, Georgia.  This session will be a one-day session for GEORGIA members only. Further information to our Georgia members will be given as plans are finalized.
We will miss having our Sisters and Brothers from other Grand Jurisdictions visit with us during our session, but we will keep the FAITH that next year we will once again be able to gather and greet each other with a smile and hug. Stay safe and well until we meet again.
Blessings of Love,
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   Phone (404) 731-5637


154 Killian Hill Road


Lilburn, GA 30047


Email tinaspier@gmail.com





From the Desk Of


Tina Spier


Worthy Grand Matron
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